
LTCC  art  instructor  taking
students to Italy
Lake Tahoe Community College art instructor Phyllis Shafer is
leading a trip to Florence in October 2016, where students can
appreciate some of the most famous artworks ever created, with
expertise  and  insight  provided  by  one  of  the  best-known
Western artists working today.

The public is invited to a trip kickoff meeting and slideshow
hosted by Shafer on July 23 at 6pm in LTCC’s board room to
learn more about the experience.

“The Art of Florence” class trip is scheduled for Oct. 10-18,
2016. Students who register for this trip by Aug. 1 will save
$200, bringing the cost to $4,385.

For more information about the trip, go online, scroll to
“Find Your Trip,” and enter Group Leader ID “234147” and Group
Leader Last Name “Shafer.”
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